
Spearmint Resources Appoints Director
Vancouver, British Columbia--(Newsfile Corp. - November 1, 2021) - Spearmint Resources Inc.
(CSE: SPMT) (OTC Pink: SPMTF) (FSE: A2AHL5) (the "Company" or "Spearmint") is pleased to
announce the appointment of Mr. Frank Bain, PGeo, and qualified person as defined by National
Instrument 43-101, to the company's board of directors. Mr. Bain has vast experience with a focus on
lithium projects in Nevada. Mr. Bain will be replacing Mr. Greg Thomson on the board and the Company
wishes to thank Mr. Thomson for his past service and contributions.

If you would like to be added to Spearmint's news distribution list, please send your email address to
info@spearmintresources.ca

Contact Information
Tel: 1604646-6903
www.spearmintresources.ca

"James Nelson"
President
Spearmint Resources Inc.

The CSE has not reviewed and does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of the
content of this release.

To view the source version of this press release, please visit
https://www.newsfilecorp.com/release/101653
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